
 

 

 Collaborative Response Meetings (CRM) 
 
 
Schools and teachers benefit in a variety of ways when teachers work together. A small but 

growing body of evidence suggests a positive relationship between teacher collaboration and 

student achievement. Lomond Community School’s Collaborative Response Meetings provides  

time for teachers to work together and discuss each and every student to ensure they have every 

opportunity to meet their full potential.  
 

The collaborative response meetings  will occur four times throughout the school year in addition 

to the daily communication between staff members .  The entire LCS staff will come together on 

selected Friday’s to discuss on how best to help ALL students be successful.  In addition, if need 

be, the Horizon School Division Team will attend meetings to help support the school’s efforts in 

helping all kids become successful. 
 


